
 
 
 
 
 
Friends of the back west art trail 
C/o Melanie Jackson & Jayne Callaghan 
The Attik 
10 Orchard Road  
St Annes on Sea  
FY8 1RY  
info@theattikstannes.co.uk 
01253 724422  

 
 
 
Dear Chris  
 
 
Further to your email today regarding our proposed market “The Back West Sunday Vintage 
Market” on Back St Anne’s Road West. Please accept this letter as our formal request for re 
designation of the road. Attached is a copy of our proposal outlining the purpose for our request. 
This fully explains the purpose of the market and the need to request re designation of the trade 
restrictions currently on Back St Anne’s West Crescent.  
We would be grateful if you could provide an estimate of costs and a timeline in completing the re 
designation of the road as this information is essential before applications for funding can be made. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or need further information.  
Jayne  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Jayne Callaghan / Melanie Jackson 
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